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ORIENTATION PROGRAM - 2025 

Organized by NSS 

             “We are not social workers; We are contemplatives in the heart of the world”  

                                                                                                                       -Mother Terasa 

 DATE:   24.01.25  

OBJECTIVE: 

 The NSS orientation program is to introduce objectives, principles and activities, while creating 
awareness about the importance of community service and social responsibility. This program aims to 
develop a sense of commitment and dedication among volunteers toward nation-building.  

PROGRAM:  

The NSS Orientation Program was successfully held on January 24, 2025, at our college 
conference hall. The event commenced with the invocation of mother Tamil. Ms. Christina Nancy, a 
first-year pre-service teacher from the Department of Mathematics, delivered the welcome address. Dr. 
S. Victoria, Vice Principal, let the event. The chief guest, Dr.K.Elangovan, Associate Professor and 
Head Department of Mathematics/NSS Program Officer, Rajah Serfoji Govt. College (Autonomous), 
Thanjavur, took over the session. He elaborated on the NSS motto, logo, and objectives, highlighted the 
significance of volunteer camps, special camps, and their impact on education.  

He also explained the NSS symbol, badge, and the role and duties of NSS volunteers. 
Furthermore, he emphasized the importance of volunteers being readily available to serve whenever 
needed. Activities such as Impart comprehensive knowledge on youth development activities, Team 
Building, Leadership, Developmental issues, Disaster management, and Village adoption. All first year 
pre-service teachers   actively participated in the discussion and cleared their doubts and got ready to 
put forth their hands of service. The program concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by 
Ms.A.Someswhari, a first-year pre-service teacher Department of English. The program was 
coordinated by Dr.V.Vidhya PO/NSS/BSCE. 

Prepared by, 
                   Dr.V.Vidhya  
         NSS Co-Ordinator  

                   BSCE 

  



 

 

 


